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Why My Lawyer Recommends Smart & Aggressive
Source Reduction

David Gillay of the Indianapolis office presented “Why My Lawyer
Recommends Smart & Aggressive Source Reduction” at the National
Remediation Workshop Series held in Columbus, Ohio, on Sept. 17 and in
Chicago on Oct. 15. The presentation covered “risk” based cleanups, legal
liability, financial implications, transactional considerations, regulatory
challenges, risk management tools and recommendations.

Presentation available upon request.


